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Dear Legislators, 

Oregon has a wonderful opportunity to pass sensible gun laws that will make a 

significant impact on the lives of Oregonians. I support HB 2005, which would help 

save lives by prohibiting undetectable,untraceable firearms which never go through a 

background check. 

Thank you, 

Jessica Gibson 


